A A Lewin
1166 Wotan Drive
Encinitas, California 92024

August 21, 1987

My. Mike Gebel
1530 Elon Lane
Encinitas, California 92024

Dear Mike:

Carol and I are extremely satisfied with the expert -
design and construction of our new room, attached decking,
the skylight in the front entry way and all the additional
work you did for us. It is a job well done and something
we can be proud of for years to come.

Please do not hesitate to use our name as a reference at
any point in time. Please encourage anyone seeking your

services to contact us and we will be more than proud to
not only give a reference on the telephone, but exhibit

your work as well.

Thank you very much for an overall excellent job which
consisted of quality design and construction.

Sincerely,

P

A Lewin
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